From: Magee, Angela [mailto:Angela.Magee@chicagopolice.org]

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2017 9:59 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Richmond Virginia Travel

Mr. Berlin,

I have returned from the training week at the National White Collar Crime Center's Illicit Tobacco and Organized Crime Training in Richmond, VA.  The Training and Lodging were provided by the National White Collar Crime Center and the Omni Richmond Hotel.  My airfare was purchased by the City of Chicago Travel Section.  There were meals charged on my credit card and paid for in cash on the four travel days.  I will be submitting a Travel Reimbursement Form (with receipts) to the travel section.  I will be reimbursed by the City of Chicago for the costs of the meals when the funding goes through.

 Thank you again for your assistance.

Inv. Angela Magee

Money Laundering/Asset Forfeiture Division Bureau of Organized Crime

